
Thirty-first Sunday in Ordinary Time 

SPAGHETTI SUPPER  

LESS THAN ONE WEEK AWAY  
ORDERING, VOLUNTEERING, SUPPORTING..... 

 
   

Our Annual Election Day Spaghetti Supper IS TRULY RIGHT AROUND THE CORNER!!! 

We are again doing take-out and delivery for this year’s event…(with a possibility, weather permitting of  

availability to bring your take out order under the canopy in front of the school during the lunch hour). Oh how we 

wish we could be back to the normal… but for now let’s enjoy the deliciousness and support by continuing the  

tradition at home or office.   
 

We hope you have already placed your order but if you haven’t we hope you will soon. You can call the parish  

offices at 315-422-7163/School Office at 315-422-8548 or Lucy’s cell at 315-345-0562 to place an order.    
 

Like last year we are offering a options for sharing with family/friends at home, at work, leftovers, or in the freezer 

for another day 

 Individual order (that serves at least 1..pasta, 2 meatballs, Italian bread, salad and dessert) $10.00 

 Half trays (that feed at least 6 ..pasta, 12 meatballs, loaf of Italian Bread, salad and dessert for 6)$50.00   

 Full trays (that serve at least 15… pasta, 30    meatballs, 2 loaves of Italian Bread, salad and  dessert for 15)…

$100.00  

Last year we limited the meals to 1000 and sold out a week before…this year we are going with 2,000 and hope 

it’s “just right”! 
PLAY IT SAFE….CALL AHEAD TO ORDER!!!  315-422-7163 
 

Volunteering??? 

As always, even with take-out and delivery we need help and support and that can come in many forms… we hope 

you will take a minute to read some suggestions. For those that want to help prepare for the day and or work the 

day of, here is the schedule…  

  The sauce crew will be starting the sauce process on Friday October 29th around 9:00 am… and continuing 

the next day, Saturday Oct. 30th at 6:00am. 

 We will be making some meatballs on Friday, October 29th and the rest  

 Saturday, October 30th in the cafeteria starting at 9 am. We will be spaced out throughout the room. Keep in 

mind that we are doing less the amount as usual on Saturday and only half of them are being done in the cafeteria 

so as to maximize spacing/distancing. This should make things quicker…and safe!!! 

 Monday night (Nov 1st) we will need lots of muscle to swing those pots and precooked pasta. We will also be 

setting up stations in the cafeteria for takeout and deliveries for the next day, all starting at 5. 
Give us a call at the Parish Offices 315-422-7163 to order, sponsor, donate, sign up for volunteering or with    

questions and more information!  
 

 Spaghetti Supper Day (Tuesday Nov 2nd)…there will be volunteer jobs both inside and outside.           

Working the take out stations in the cafeteria, working outside with traffic flow for pickups, and of course   

doing deliveries. 

In this vein we can’t stress enough our understanding of the importance of staying within your comfort level. If you 

are not comfortable coming down and helping physically, we remind you that support can come in many forms… 
 

 Sponsoring and donating, (notes will be enclosed in each take out, as well as your name or company name  

        will be posted on signage outside the school where orders will be picked up). 

 Or simply by ordering take out or delivery and spreading the ‘take out word’ to family, friends and coworkers. 

Please see enclosed flyer!!!!! 

Give us a call at the Parish Offices 315-422-7163 to order, sponsor, donate, sign up for volunteering or with    

questions and more information!  
  

Our many thanks to everyone that are continuing their incredible support for this all important event. 

Sponsors, donors, volunteers and of course customers!!!  Thank you from the bottom of our hearts!!! 
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This Week’s Sanctuary Lamps Are Burning 
In Loving Memory Of 
Ernestine Renna (B) 

Requested By 
Luke, Carole and Luke IV 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Bread and Wine 

For Masses Celebrated During The Week 

In Loving Memory Of 

Louis Rosati, Anniversary 

Requested By  

Margaret and Steve Zogg 

This Week  We Remember...  
 

Monday: November 1  All Saints  

(Not a Holy Day of Obligation this year) 
9:00 am Mass  

For the Parishioners of Our Lady of Pompei/St. Peter 
 

12:00 pm  

For the Parishioner of St. John the Baptist/Holy Trinity 
 

Tuesday: November 2  All Souls’ Day 
9:00 am Mass  and Noon at St. John/Holy Trinity 

Commemoration of All Souls  
 

Wednesday: November 3 
9:00 am  

For All Souls/John and Angela 

Deceased Members of the Sisera & DiLorenzo Families/ 

      Gilda 

Deceased Members of the Scarfino Family/Family 
 

12:00 pm 

Donald McGuire, Jr./The McGuire Family  
 

Thursday: November 4 

 St. Charles Borromeo 
9:00 am  

Deceased Members of the Caruso Family/Family 

Joe Gadaleta/Sister, Maria 
 

12:00 pm  

For the Parishioner of St. John the Baptist/Holy Trinity 
 

Friday: November 5 
9:00 am   

Michael DeFrancesco, Ann/The Borelli Family 

Joseph Fragnito/The Touri and Hallett Families 
 

12:00 pm  

For the Parishioner of St. John the Baptist/Holy Trinity 
 

Saturday: November 6 
4:00 pm  

Ernestine Renna (B)/Luke, Carole and Luke IV 

Rosita Simiele/Joanne Licitra 

Linda DiBello Gregor (B)/Family 

Leonard P. DiBello (B)/Family 

Joan & Frank Rey/Cousins, Patty Marco, Annette & Dick 

      Lambert 

Benny and Terry Cimino/Son, Joseph 

Dominick Ranieri/Frank and Sue 

Dominick, Gina & Anthony Tirinato/Frank and Sue 

Paul A. Procopio/Family 

Dorothy Yaizzo/Kay and Frank Procopio 

Gino Fabrizi/Anthony, Tina Vecchio and Family 

Kent Johnson/Ron, Karen Reagan and Family 
 

5:30 pm at St. John’s/Holy Trinity 

Jeanne Contrastano/Lina and Joe Dauccio 

Sunday: November 7 

 Thirty Second Sunday in Ordinary Time 
7:30 am 

Robert Kissane, Ann/Joanne Licitra 

Francis, Mary, Thomas, Theresa and Joseph/ 

        The Dung Tran Family 

 

9:00 am at St. John’s/Holy Trinity 

Rosa and Antonio Patrone/Anna DelVecchio and  

                Family 

Anthony DelVecchio/Anne Carruthers 

Joseph Cellini/The Family 
 

11:30 am 

Lou Pennacchia, Sr. 5 Mo.Ann/Mary Scarfino 

Vito Toia/Antoinette Perrotta 

Elizabeth Aiello (B)/Kathy and Jim 

Mary Andrella/Debbie and Darla Maffei 

Julia D. Magnarelli/Pat and Fran 

Anthony Caracci/Fran and Joanne 

Frances Vigliotti Vick/Antimo, Maryann Vigliotti and 

            Family 

Frank and Nancy Fugale/Steve and Beth Fugale 

Guy DeMascole/Joe and Gloria Falcone 

Ann and Gus Mancuso/Daughter, Rosemarie and 

    Grandchildren 

Carmen Emmi, Sr./Rosemarie and Children 

August Pennacchia, Ann/Children 

Joe Pisani, 1 Yr. Ann/Family 
Annette DelGiorno, 1 Mo.Ann/Brother, Peter & Marion 
 

5:00 pm 

There is NO MASS today 



 
 

  

 Eucharistic Angels  

In Loving Memory of 

Kent Johnson 

Requested By 

  Rosalie 

3   Thirty-first  Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 

NEXT WEEKEND November 6-7 

SACRIFICIAL GIVING 

Please contact Fr. Dan if you have any questions 

about our parish finances. 

 

OLP/St. Peter Collection: 

October 24, 2021 $6,091.00 

 

SJ/HT Collection:   
October 24, 2021 $1,957.00 

Padre Pio 
 

 

Devotional Candle Burning for 

James R. Papaianni, Anniversary  

Requested By 

Family 

LET US PRAY  
 Please remember in your prayers the sick of our parish 

and all those in hospitals, nursing homes and 

the home bound.    
 

    Christopher Aldrich, Larry Argiro, Shawn 

Babcock, Nancy Bailey, Rosaria Campolo, 

Robert Capria, Cheryl Cacchione, Grayce 

Costantini, Catherine Cushman, Linda Deapo, Joni Uva 

DelGiorno, Gen DiMento, Ginny and Erin Donovan, 

Aaron Doty, Mary Ann Felicia, Marilyn Ferretti,  

Beverly Frey, Ellen Gangemi, Gladys Graham, Robert 

Greenwood, Joseph Guinto, Jeanne Hammond, Keith 

Horton, Josephine Indelicato, Mary Isgar, Dory Jones, 

Shirley Kerr, Jane Kwasigroch, Rosemary Lane, Kay 

Ledermann, Jackie Limeri, Maria Luisi, Diane Mackey, 

Norm MacKenzie, Peggy Miccinelli, Jean Padden, The 

Pavia Children, Cathy Galutz Sacco, Faith Setzer,  

Marion Sherwood, Timothy K. Suppes, Carmen  

Surace, Barbara Traino, Maryann Vigliotti, Shelly  

Visco and Matthew Watkins. 

 

 

 

A Very Happy Birthday goes out to our fellow  

parishioner Tony Lanza!!  

Also, belated Happy Birthday to Sal Scro!! Best 

wishes from all your fellow parishioners! 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS 
Weekend of  November 6-7 

 

4:00 pm OLP/St. P. R. Scalzo 

5:30 pm St.J/HT C. Schotthoefer 

7:30 am  OLP/St.P. M. Etheredge 

9:00 am St.J/HT A. Stoddard 

11:30 am OLP/St. M. Merola 

5:00 pm OLP/St.P Fr. Caruso 

2021 HOPE APPEAL UPDATE 
 

If you have already given to the Annual 

Hope Appeal Campaign, we thank you! 

Our HOPE Appeal Goal of $45,618.79 is our par-

ish’s  share of the support for Hope Appeal 

funded ministers, programs and services.  

Thus far 86 parishioners have donated a total of 

$8,480.00 toward this goal, which leaves us 

$37,138.79 to reach the final amount. If we  

exceed our target, 100 percent of the excess will 

be returned directly to our parish, wouldn’t that be 

great? So if you haven’t given yet, won’t you 

prayerfully consider doing so.  

Remember NO GIFT IS TOO SMALL!! 
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Vienna Boy Choir  

Refund/Retain 
 

If you haven’t contacted us on your decision to 

retain or refund your tickets for our postponed  

Vienna Boy Choir please do so as soon as you are 

able. We have heard from just about everyone and 

want to thank you for your continued support.    
 

Reminder that tickets will remain on sale for the 

new Tuesday,  December 6, 2022 date.  Believe 

it or not...It will be here before we know it!! 

Visit us in the back of church this weekend or  

contact Lucy at the Parish Office 315-422-7163 

with questions or more information.  
 

Again many thanks for your patience and         

continued support. 

HOLY NAME  

50/50 RAFFLE IS BACK!! 

 

WE ARE HAPPY TO ANNOUCE THAT THE 

HOLY NAME SOCIETY’S 50/50 RAFFLE IS 

BACK THIS YEAR.  TICKETS WILL BE 

AVAILABLE STARTING IN NOVEMBER 

AND THE DRAWING WILL TAKE PLACE ON 

MAY 11, 2022.   

THERE ARE 300 TICKETS AVAILABLE AT 

$50.00 EACH. CALL LARRY CIMINO AT (315) 

430-5645 OR JOEY CIMINO (315) 430-0338.  

IF YOU WANT A SPECIAL NUMBER, IT IS  

1ST COME – 1ST SERVED.   

WE THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT 

WITH THE RAFFLE AND TO SUPPORT OUR 

CHURCH AND SCHOOL. 

Thanksgiving Bags 
 

The brown bags for Thanksgiving Day will be 

available after all Masses.  

Remember to pick up a bag or two. The food 

donations are due back no later than the week-

end of November 14th, so that we can deliver 

these items in time for packaging so that every-

one will receive them and enjoy the holiday. 

Monetary donations will also be  

accepted. Thank you for making Thanksgiving 

happy for one and all!  

Please be advised that there will NOT 

be Masses at  9 am at OLP/St.P and at 
Noon at St.J/HT.    

That is from Monday, November 8th to 
Friday, November 12th. 

There is no 5 pm Mass on November 
7th and November 14th. 

Are You Ready For Some 

Good News from CAP? 
 

On October 10th the Dollar General Literacy 

Foundation awarded Cathedral Academy at  

Pompei $3,998.00 grant to support youth literacy 

initiatives. We are most grateful to receive this 

grant from Dollar General. Our literacy grant is 

titled “Plant the seeds of Literacy: Watch Our  

Students Grow.” 

 Our Lady of Pompei/St. Peter 
2022 MASS BOOK OPEN 

 

     The 2022 Mass Book is open for your Mass  

Intentions. Please be advised there is no specific 

intentions at holiday Masses (For All  

Parishioners). Also, there will NOT be a 9:00 am 

morning Mass on Mondays (starting Jan. 1st; we 

are going back to our pre-Covid daily Mass  

schedule).  

For your convenience here is the list of  

donations:  There is a $10 donation for Masses; 

$25 for Bread and Wine, $10 each for Sanctuary 

Lamps (there are 2), $10 each for Eucharistic  

Angels (there are 2), and $10 for the Padre Pio 

candle these intentions will be for the whole 

week.  Your  requests may be made during our 

office hours M-F from 8:30 am to 3:00 pm. 

Bereavement Mass 

 
All are invited to a Bereavement Mass on Wednesday, 

November 3rd at 7:00 pm at Our Lady of Pompei/St. 

Peter Church. We will pray for all our parishioners who 

have died during this past year. 

For planning purposes and to help ensure proper  

social distancing, please R.S.V.P by calling the  

parish office  at 315-422-7163 by October 29, 2021. 


